
I can finally shave again! 

For about 1 year I have suffered with shoulder pain, drop foot, 
numbness in my right hand and balance problems. This was also 
accompanied by lower back pain, cold feet, cold hands, and 
numbness in my toes. I wanted to try something new. 

I saw a flyer in the newspaper so I called and set up my 
consultation. I made the commitment to get better and started care. 

In only 2 months after starting care I am feeling and moving a lot 
better. I can use my right hand again to write and am able to 
reach my face to shave! I can even touch the top of my head! 
Chiropractic has significantly improved my life. I now know that I 
don't have to live with the pain and dysfimction! 

I would recommend to anyone I know who is sick, suffering, or in 
pain to get checked by a chiropractor. They can help a lot. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Downes 
Patient 


